
July 29, 1965 
 
Dear Ferrater, 
 
Typing at Shipley, packing possessions in my apartment –these things have 
occupied much of my time this summer, and I have done little intellectual work. I 
hope I’ve not forgotten what such work is! I suspect that they will look for evidences 
of a capacity to do it when I get to San Francisco. I do expect, by the way, to leave 
along about the 14th. 
 
I have heard –though not yet officially- that the California legislature has passed a bill 
to increase the salaries of the faculty members of the state colleges by 1010. A fine 
thing – it will bring me up to approximately 7.750.  
 
The enclosed clipping tells a story that you may know already, but I send it assuming 
that you may find some of the details interesting. 
 
You have written 200 pgs. this summer? 100? 300? Something on that order, I 
imagine. I’ll be interested to hear. 
 
Please, remember me to your wife. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 
  
 


